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WINTER EXTRAVAGANZA 
On Wednesday Dec. 18th, at 1 pm, we will be having an afternoon of celebration; one filled with 
some of our classes singing carols, our Gr. 7 Band will perform and a few students will be 
playing instrumentals of your holiday favourites! It’ll be a great way to celebrate the season! We 
invite you to join us. 
 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
Once again this year, the PAC will be celebrating the holiday season by hosting a Pancake 
Breakfast for all of our families on Thursday Dec. 19th, from 7:00 am to 8:00 am in our school 
gym. You can order your tickets for this event online at www.bayridge.hotlunches.net until 
Dec. 13th. A limited amount of tickets will also be sold at the door. Please note, that students 
must be accompanied by an adult as there is no supervision provided. The school will be 
accepting donations for the food bank on this day. We ask that you place donations of non-
perishable food items into the marked containers that will be placed at the entrance of the school. 
Don’t forget, it is also PJ Day, and we encourage everyone (kids and adults) to join us in their 
comfiest attire! If you would like to volunteer to help either before, during or after the breakfast, 
we ask that you sign up on the sign-up sheet located at the front office. Thank you to our PAC 
for putting on this wonderful family event for our community. We look forward to seeing you all 
soon! 
 
NEWSLETTER SCHEDULE 
Please note, this will be our last newsletter before the Winter Break. The Newsletter will resume 
in January.  
 
WINTER BREAK 

Last Day of School Before Winter Break:  Friday Dec. 20th  
 

Winter Break:  Dec. 23rd – Jan. 3rd  
 

School Re-Opens:  Monday January 6th, 2020 
 
 
 
 

 
I’d like to take this opportunity on behalf of the Bayridge staff, to wish all of you a wonderful 
holiday season and prosperous year ahead. I hope you take the time to relax with friends and 
family and truly enjoy the magic of the season. We look forward to continue to work with you 

in 2020! 

http://www.bayridge.hotlunches.net/

